

Office
2nd Floor, City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane 4000
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Postal
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia

2 December 2009

Mr Paul French Co-Convenor Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle Users Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for contacting me on 26 November 2009. I am considering the matter(s) raised and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Campbell Newman

Contract Chara.

LORD MAYOR

Ref: LM43844-2009